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December 19, 2024 
 
Yolanda Triplett       
State Trade and Rapid Response Coordinator 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 
107 East Madison Street - MSC 229 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-4137 
 
Email: yolanda.triplett@deo.myflorida.com 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter will serve as official notice that a layoff impacting the hourly and salaried Patient Transport 
Crothall Healthcare employees will occur at the following location:  

• Florida Medical Center, 5000 W Oakland Park Blvd, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33313 impacting 14 
hourly non-union employees and 1 salaried employee on January 13, 2025. 

Notices to these impacted employees will be issued by hand and mail as of the date of this letter. 

We expect this action will be permanent, and we reasonably anticipate that most employees will be hired 
by the hospital.   

Notice was also sent to the following as of the date of this letter:  
 
Veronica Edwards Phillips, Mayor/Commissioner   
City of Lauderdale Lakes   
4300 NW 36th Street   
Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33319   
Phone: (954) 535-2730   
veronicap@lauderdalelakes.org  
  
 
 
The job titles of the affected positions and the number of affected employees in each job classification are: 

Job Name  
DIR, UNIT IV 1 
LEAD, PATIENT 
TRANSPORTER 3 
PATIENT TRANSPORTER 11 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 914-426-8240. 

 
Yours truly, 

Bernadette Medina 

Bernadette Medina 
Human Resources Director 
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